
Hi, 
 
Hope you will join us for a few days of recreation, remembrances, and renewal! 
 
Despite the dire coronavirus situation in this country and the whole world we remain optimistic 
that things will be sufficiently settled down by September so we can continue with our 2020 Fall 
Fling as planned:  
   
Location: Geneva Point Center (GPC) in Moultonborough, NH 
 

 
 

 
  



Dates: September 22-24, 2020 
  
Meals: On the GPC campus from Tuesday noon 9/22 to Thursday noon 9/24 
  
Housing: 10 bedrooms on two levels, each with two full size beds and private bath overlooking 
Lake Winnipesaukee 
  
Discussion: Racism Then (1953-1957) and Now (2020) with leadership by our classmate Lloyd 
Mitchell and our local guest and friend of Dave Williams, the Rev. Dawn Berry. She has been a 
leader in helping our generation to understand the issues and adjust accordingly. 
  
Class Meeting:  Steve Springer and Joyce Arthur will gather us for planning of our 65th Reunion 
on the NMH campus in two years (June 2022)!  
  
What is New: All the meals will be on campus, some provided by GPC staff and others we all 
provide. 
  
What is The Same: On campus options for boating (canoes and kayaks), walking and hiking, 
singing, personal gatherings, trips to nearby museums, stores, etc. 
  
What is being considered: An idea (dream) that more classmates that live at a distance away 
might consider traveling by car or plane on the Monday and/or Friday so as to be with us the 
three days (Tuesday-Thursday).  Perhaps some of us living closer could pick up those flying into 
Manchester airport. 
  
Finances: That will depend largely on your travel costs, how many meals we ask GPS to 
provide, and housing costs that are in the range of $125 per night per room, which means 
doubling up singles will keep costs down!  
  
It would be very good if you all would let me know when and how you will join us. For sure these 
plans are assuming what the whole world will be like in these next weeks and months. My 
phone number 603-875-0363 and e-mail is revdcwms@metrocast.net. Home address is P.O. 6, 
Alton, NH 03809    Thanks and regards, Dave Williams  
 


